
Requests to visitors 

In order to prevent the spread of the novel coronavirus, we would like to 

request the following to the visitors for the safety and security of all visitors 

and staff.  

 

Please refrain from visiting the museum;  

1. if you have symptoms similar to those of “cold” such as a fever, coughing 

and sore throat. 

(We may refuse your entry if you are obviously not well, such as severe 

coughing.) 

2. If you are physically not feeling well, or 

3. If you have an infected person or person who may be infected near you. 

 

Please comply with the following in the museum;  

*Wear a face mask. Children also need to wear a face mask (except babies 

under 2). 

*Disinfect your hands well with the disinfectant placed at the entrance to 

the museum, and wash your hands frequently. 

*Keep Social Distancing. 

*Do not touch walls, display cases, or any other equipment in the museum. 

*Refrain from talking in the museum as much as possible. 

*Follow the instructions by the staff, i.e. when the number of visitors must 

be restricted. 

*Please note that there are some services or equipment uses to be cancelled. 

 

MMAT measures to prevent the spread of infection; 

*Placing the disinfectants. 

*Having all staff wearing face masks, and placing shields at the reception 

to prevent splashes. 

*Thorough management of physical conditions of the staff and thorough 

hygiene management.  

*Enhanced cleaning and disinfection of all possible places that visitors may 

touch or use in the museum.   
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